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Fresno County Public Library Auberry Branch Closure

The Auberry Branch Library, located at 33049 Auberry Rd, Auberry, will be closed to the
public starting Saturday, October 9th, until further notice.

PG&E will be executing a public safety power shut-off and will be utilizing the Auberry
Library as a command center.

The closure of the Auberry Branch Library does not affect holds or materials due. No
fines or late fees will be charged due to the closure.

The Fresno County Public Library apologizes for any inconvenience and thanks you for
your patience and understanding as we support PG&E and their safety precautions. To
learn more about public safety power shutoffs, please visit www.pge.com under
residential outages.

For more information about the Auberry Branch closure, Library programs, services,
and specific branch hours, please go to www.fresnolibrary.org or call the Library at
(559) 600 — READ (7323).
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